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CONCORDIA LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

8500 Durand Avenue, Sturtevant WI 53177 

Office: 884-0991         Fax Number:  833-0322 

Email:  concordia@wi.rr.com       
Website: www.concordialutheranschool.net 
 
Mission Statement: Concordia Lutheran School 
exists to bring Christ and excellence in academics 
to our children for life and forever.  

May 18, 2016 
 

IMPORTANT DATES COMING UP: 
* Weds. May 18th  
- Child care bills for 5/2-5/13 go home 
- Meeting @ SOAR Office, 6:30 p.m. (SNSP) 
*Thurs. May 19th  
- Robotics Assembly, 9:20 a.m. 
- Gr. 5 Field Trip to Discovery World 
* Friday, May 20th  
- Fab Food  
- Trivia Night, 7 p.m. in the GYM 
* Tues. May 24th  
- Gr. 2 & 3 Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo 
- Chuck E. Cheese Night, 3 – 9 p.m.  
* Weds. May 25th  
- Child care bills due for May 2 – 13 
*Thurs. May 26th  
- Athletic Banquet, 6 p.m. in the GYM 
* Friday, May 27th  
- Gr. 6 Field Trip to Miller Park 
*Monday, May 30th 
- NO SCHOOL/MEMORIAL DAY 

 
LABELS FOR EDUCATION PROGRAM TO 
END Do you have Campbell’s Soup labels or 
labels from other Labels for Education 
products?  Please send them in THIS WEEK. 
This program will no longer exist and we have 
to mail in our final submission before May 25th. 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ENRICHMENT will come to a 
conclusion at the end of this week. A special 
thanks to Miss B. and Ms. Luchterhand for 
their dedication in working with the children 
throughout the year.  Additional thanks to the 
wonderful students from Parkside who assisted 
them!   
 

MISS BRANDT has been extended a call to 
teach at Our Savior Lutheran School in Grand 
Rapids, Michigan.  She feels the Lord’s leading 
to accept this call closer to her family. We 
wish God’s richest blessing on Miss Brandt in 
this new teaching endeavor. She will be missed!  
 

COLOR-A-THON FUN FOR FURNISHINGS 
Last Friday a packet of information came home 
explaining this Walkathon program.  EVERY 
student will take part and we are hoping each 
one will have at least one person to sponsor 
their walking. Please notify the school if you 
cannot obtain a sponsor…we may be able to 
direct you to one! 
 

KUDOS to the KIDS & FACULTY/STAFF for 
their outstanding preparation and performance 
at the Spring Musical. What a beautiful 
message you shared – superbly done! 
 

TRACK TIDBITS Congratulations to our 5th 
through 8th grade students who excelled in the 
meet on Monday!! ☺ Individual awards will be 
presented to participants at the Athletic 
Banquet on Thurs. May 26th.   
 

NO ENTRY ON DURAND Due to water main 
work on Durand Avenue we have been advised 
that very soon there will be no access to the 
school via Durand.  Please enter and exit with 
caution on Corliss Avenue.  Buses will be 
unloading and loading behind our fenced 
playground so please do not park on Corliss in 
that area.  Thank you! 
 

IT’S TRIVIA TIME at Concordia!! Trivia 
Night is this Friday, May 20th beginning at 7 
p.m.  It’s just $10.00 a person to attend. 
Contact the school office to let us know to 
count you in!!  



WAY TO GO PRESCHOOL! You are the Penny 
War winners and will receive a pizza lunch this 
Friday.  Thanks to all who donated toward a K-
9 officer for the Sturtevant Police 
Department.  This project raised $308.90! 
 

FAB FOOD This is the final FAB for this year.  
Please complete your order form so that it is 
ready for tabulation Friday morning.  
 

DONATIONS OF BAKED GOODS OR GIFT 
CARDS for Trivia Night can be brought to the 
office Thursday or Friday morning.  Your 
donation is appreciated!!  
 

BOX TOPS REMINDER The last mail in for 
this school year is coming up! Please bring in 
your Box Tops by May 25th.  Remember to put 
your child’s name on the baggie/envelope.  
Second grade is currently in the lead for the 
class party but each child will receive a little 
prize for their donation.  Thank you! 
 

SUMMER WORSHIP Beginning May 26th 
services at Faith Lutheran Church will be held 
on Sunday at 9:00 AM and Thursday evenings 
at 7:00 PM.  Please note these time changes.  
We look forward to seeing you in worship with 
us.  For a complete list of worship locations and 
times please stop by the office or pick one up 
at Final Registration.   
 

PLEASE WELCOME Mrs. Betsy Harmann to 
our office staff!  Mrs. Harmann will be 
assisting Mrs. Wilkinson and Mrs. Klein in the 
office for the remainder of the year.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS KINDERGARTEN!  
These students collected over 35 pounds of 
cans and are our winners this month in our Cans 
for Classrooms. They will receive a certificate 
for a free item of their choice at Fab Food on 
Friday, May 20th this week. 
 

COMING SOON is our last Chuck E. Cheese 
Night of the year. Join us on Tuesday, May 
24th from 3 – 9 p.m. to assist us in turning 
FUN into FUNds for our school.  See you then! 
 

 

ATHLETIC BANQUET FLYER Students 
involved in volleyball, basketball, cheerleading 
and track are invited to participate in this 
event on Thursday, May 26th at 6 p.m. in the 
gym. Your RSVP is requested so we know how 
many families are able to attend.  
 

DOWN SYNDROME AWARENESS WALK You 
are invited to join Concordia students, 
Matthew Anderson and Iana Myers, in this 
special event on Saturday, June 4th.  See the 
flyer coming home today for more information. 
To join their team “Concordia Crusaders” please 
visit:   https://secure.qgiv.com/event/team/785067.  
 

UPDATED NEEDS/WISH LIST OF 
FURNISHINGS As we gear up for our Color-a-
thon and a new school year we are providing 
you with the list of items that we are looking 
to purchase with money raised or donated 
toward furnishings.  If you know of area 
business that might be willing to donate an 
item listed, please let us know what we can do 
to facilitate this! We look forward to seeing 
many of these items in our classrooms next fall 
(or sooner!). 
 

SUMMER READING THAT IS ALL ABOUT 
JESUS A postcard entitled, “DISCOVER 
DEFEND DELIVER - Read Like a Lutheran” 
contains information that will connect you with 
a book list to enrich your child’s faith walk and 
keep them reading over the summer. Go to 
cph.org/read for more information.  
 

SURVEY – PLEASE RETURN Your feedback is 
desired to help us achieve our mission and 
improve what we do at Concordia Lutheran 
School.  We value your input. Please return this 
survey promptly.  Thank you! 
 

BOX TOP DEADLINE Please continue brining 
in the Box Tops with your child’s name marked 
on the envelope or baggie. The contest for the 
class party will end on May 25th.  Our 2nd grade 
class is in the lead with Preschool close behind.  
Thanks for supporting this program! 
 



SPARE CHANGE FOR THE RONALD 
MCDONALD HOUSE Our seventh and eighth 
grade students continue to work to affect our 
world in little and big ways through kindness 
and generosity.  Another team of students is 
working to support families whose children are 
receiving critical care at Children’s Hospital in 
Milwaukee. So that these families can remain 
close to their children during their care many 
are invited to stay at the Ronald McDonald 
House. Each day your child drops in some spare 
change to support this cause they may enter 
their name in a drawing for a basket of goodies 
on display in our office.  This will be the 
FINAL project of this kind for the year. 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY SHEET Please 
review the list of opportunities and submit 
your sheet tomorrow if you have yet to do so. 
 

SEATS ARE LIMITED Do you know someone 
who may be looking for a loving, Christian 
school for their child? Please send them our 
way! A limited number of voucher and private 
pay seats remain for the 2016-17 school year. 
Individuals interested in applying for a voucher 
during the month of May should contact the 
school office prior to May 20th in order to do 
so.   
 

CHAPEL OFFERINGS During the months of 
May and June we will be supporting LSSES 
(Lutheran Special School and Educational 
Services).  Our friends at the Lutheran Special 
School assist students with special educational 
needs and work with schools like ours in 
diagnosing and servicing many students. Last 
week we collected $61.16 for a total thus far 
of $105.16.  Our goal for this project is $250.  
Please help any way you can. 
 

ABOVE & BEYOND – The academic emphasis 
for the month of May is Spelling.  Please ask 
your child or his/her teacher for the criteria 
to earn the Above & Beyond Award in this area  
 
 
 

EAGLE AWARDS We would like to extend our 
appreciation to the students listed below for 
their outstanding Christian character. Today in 
chapel each was presented with an Eagle Award 
for the month of April.  Congratulations to: 
Ruby Rosales, Iana Myers, Shayla Wood, 
Matthew Anderson, Aaron Graceffa, Robert 
Gorsiski, Madi Meltzer, Natalie 
VanKoningsveld, Carson Weatherspoon, Arianna 
Morales, Adrianna Rich, Caitlin Larson, 
Nathaniel Lisowski, Emily McIntosh, Christian 
Brill, Elizabeth Lisowski, Sully Stanke and 
David Voss! 
 

VERSE TO REMEMBER Let the hearts of 
those who seek the Lord rejoice.  Look to the 
Lord and his strength; seek his face always. 
                                   ~ 1 Chronicles 16:10-11 
                      
Thought for the day: Joy is not gush; joy is 
not mere jolliness.  Joy is perfect 
acquiescence, acceptance, and rest in God’s 
will, whatever comes.  
        ~ Amy Carmichael 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU… 
*RLHS announces summer camp opportunities. 
Visit RacineLutheran.org, and click on Athletics to 
read about the RLHS summer activities and download 
registration forms. Grade level is based on 2016-17 
enrollments. 
 

RLHS Co-ed Volleyball Camp – grades 4, 5 and 6 – 
June 13-16 from 10 a.m. until 12 p.m. $40. 
RLHS Co-ed Volleyball Camp – grades 7 and 8 – 
June 13-16 from 1 until 3 p.m. $40.  
RLHS Girls Volleyball Camp – grades 9 through 12 – 
June 12-15 – times vary. $50.  
Slamma Jamma Co-ed Basketball Camp – grades 1 
through 4 – July 5-8 from 10 a.m. until 12 p.m. $50. 
RLHS Girls Strength and Conditioning – grades 6 
through 12, starts June 6, Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday from 7 until 8:30 a.m. Free. 
RLHS Boys Basketball Gym and Weightlifting – 
grades 8 through 12, starts June 3, Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 8:30 until 10 a.m. Free. 
RLHS Boys Weightlifting – grades 7 through 12, 
starts May 31, Monday through Thursday from 5 until 
7 p.m. Free. 
 

To learn more about RLHS and its athletic offerings, 
contact the Jason Block at 637-6538 or 
jblock@RacineLutheran.org.  


